
 May 26, 2015 

TO ALL CONGREGATION SERVICE COMMITTEES 

Re: Blind Publisher Survey   

Dear Brothers: 

This is a follow up on our Blind Publisher Survey sent to you on March 6, 2015. Our records 
show that on the above date, only 349 responses have been received. This implies that about 1,488 
congregations have failed to submit their response and we are wondering why this is so. 

 Please as soon as you receive this letter and if you have blind publishers and Bible students, 
call the branch office immediately on 030-2712456 or 030-2721000 and give the figures to the 
brothers at the Pioneer Desk, if you have not already done so. Let us know if these persons are al-
ready reading secular publications in Braille and in which language. This is very urgent!  
 

Be assured of Jehovah’s blessing on your diligent effort in this regard. Accept our warm 
Christian love and best wishes  

Your brothers, 

 
 

c: Circuit overseers 
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